
Over the coming months the 
Green Team will be posting 
a number of editions of the 
Green Team Eco Newsletter 
on the teams pages on the 
East & Old Church website 
at http://
www.thebigkirk.co.uk/
church-information/green-
committee/ 

Eco Garden 

This year the Eco Garden 
has been home to many 
white cabbage butterflies, 
bumblebees and wasps.   

The bees and wasps kept 
themselves busy with the 
Lavendar plants and the 
white Buddleia during the 
spring and early summer, 
before moving onto the 
wildflowers and bulbs in the 
late part of the summer. 
Indeed we still have some 
daisies flowering now. The 
butterflies were very enam-
oured with both Buddleias.  
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Although the odd rabbit has also put in an appearance 
and  unfortunately eaten all of the Lupins, our other 
wildflowers and butterfly bushes have survived ex-
tremely well.  

Pick up your Eco Gar-
den Leaflet from the 
Old Kirk Shop or come 
along to the Archives 
and get a leaflet there, 
whilst viewing this 
wonderful garden. 



Bill Duthie and team have created a beautiful office desk  using forty year old session room tables with additional 
pitch pine pew wood to match the new church doors. 
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Creative thinking was also at play when the team also used the pew 
wood to make new feet for the churches modern tables  


